
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 5/24/2014 12:39:26 PM
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772)
Bee:
Subject: Request to discuss NDE issue

Liza

You may have heard from Terence that we have serious concerns about errors in the recently 
issued BV report. It’s especially troubling because we believe the work on this issue and the 
close coordination with your team has been proceeding with appropriate diligence and good 
progress toward a solid technical resolution.

After you’ve had a chance to talk with Terence we’d like to have a call or meeting with you at 
your earliest convenience.

Thanks

Laura
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